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January 2024 

The SCS Board voted to implement a late fee policy. The vote was 16 to 1 in favor. 

The policy: 

 Amounts will be billed, and the invoice will state the $100.00 fee if the amount is not paid within 60 
days. Clubs will receive the bill, get a 30 day notice, then a 60 day notice. 

Each notice will advise teams of the fee if not paid within 60 days. 

Any invoices that are past 90 days of issuance without payment will result in the swim club being 
considered “not in good standing” and would result in the club and members being unable to 
participate in swim meets and/or House of Delegates until the invoice is paid in full. 

 

This policy took effect on April 1 2024 

 

 


